
ITUC calls for withdrawal of draft trade union law
 Kyrgyzstan 

The International Trade Union Confederation (ITUC) has written to the President of 
Kyrgyzstan calling on him to withdraw the draft law on trade unions. The ITUC says 
that the bill conflicts with the fundamental International Labour Organisation 
Conventions 87 and 98 on the rights to freedom of association, to organise and 
collective bargaining. According to the ITUC the draft legislation also contravenes 
ILO Convention 144 on tripartite consultation as wells as parts of the Kyrgyz 
constitution. If passed, the law will undermine trade union independence and the 
freedom of trade unions to set their own rules and internal procedures.
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